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On 5th October 2023, a Cyber Safety Awareness Programme was organised by the NSS, NCC 

and YRC units of S.D.Women’s College, Rajgangpur in cooperation with the IQAC cell. Ms Akanksha 

Lakra (NSS PO), Ms Geeti Rekha(NSS PO), Mrs Rashmita Mallick (YRC PO), Lt.Sushmita Toppo (NCC 

PO) organised a rally to create awareness among the local residents of Rajgangpur about the cyber 

scams taking place all over the world and the need to be aware about it in order to protect oneself. 

A program on this topic was held after the rally where the Principal Mr Bipin Choudhury talked about 

how in this era of technology and use of UPI and internet banking, it has become very easy for 

hackers to extort money and personal information from people by using different means so the need 

of cyber privacy is utmost. Mr Sapan Panda, IQAC Coordinator told the students to be careful while 

using the mobile phones as they are an easy target for hackers. The Chief Speaker Mr Prasant Kumar 

Sahu, Inspector of Police, Cyber Cell talked about certain rules that you have to follow while doing 

any money transactions. He also talked about the need to be aware of any person asking for ATM or 

UPI pin or OTP using false scenarios. The Guest of Honour Mr Manoranjan Pradhan, IIC, Rajgangpur, 

Shri Rabi, Branch Manager of SBI and Mr Bimal Kumar Mital, Branch Manager of Canara Bank, 

Rajgangpur talked about many such incidents that have occurred in Rajgangpur and other places 

where people have lost money and property due to these cyber scams. In many such cases banks 

have been unable to retrieve the lost money of the customer. They talked about the right procedure 

to get rid of those Fraudsters is to remain alert and aware while making any financial and social 

transactions in various apps in Electronics Gadgets. Any unfortunate incident occurs due to 

negligence by the people must be informed to the local police or cyber cell toll free No 1930. The 

students and faculties were requested to make aware to their family, relatives and neighbours for 

the betterment of the society. Distribution leaflets and pamphlets showing awareness tips for 

general people were done . 

The programme concluded with the vote of thanks by Mr Sachim Minz and distribution of 

refreshments. https://khabarsar.in/?p=266622  
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